CREATE A HOME FIRE ESCAPE PLAN & VIDEO

WURRVIISRIVIY)

Your plan must include:

B The general layout of
your home (show doors and
windows).

B Two escape routes from each
sleeping area.

M Location of smoke alarms in
your home.

M A safe family meeting place
(outside your home).

Your video submission:

M Create a short, fun, and
informative video that shares
your Home Fire Escape Plan
and how you practice it with
your family.

eSCWPE PRVNING CONTEST

Now’s your chance to incorporate a fun fire safety lesson into your family’s
remote learning activities. TVF&R challenges your children in first through
eighth grades to help you develop a Home Fire Escape Plan.

Practice your plan with your family and record a fun and informative video
of what you did and how you did it. Be creative and your family could be
treated to a pizza dinner and a remote celebration via Zoom!
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Use these resources to aid in
your mission:

B Fire Escape Planning
Tip Sheet and Grid

M Video Highlighting the
Importance of Creating and
Practicing an Escape Plan

B To speak with a member
of TVF&R's Community
Risk Reduction Team, call
503-259-1500.

WINAEDY ULED!

M You must be a resident
within TVE&R’ service area.
View our map

M Entries must be submitted

by students in first through
eighth grades.

M A parent/guardian must
provide approval to enter
the contest and sign a waiver
allowing TVF&R to share
your video on our social
media platforms.

W All entries must be received
by 6 p.m. on New Year’s Eve,
December 31, 2020.

VURERIEL

PIZZA! PIZZA!

B Winners will receive a pizza
dinner valued at $49 that will
be provided at an agreed
upon time within 30 days of
being notified of winning,

M Multiple winners will be
selected. One winner will
be chosen from each public
school district in TVE&R’s
service area. A winner will
also be chosen from a
category of private schools.

B Winners will be notified by
January 6, 2021 and will
be contacted for a remote
celebration via Zoom.

Submit your home fire escape plan and video by 6 p.m. on December 31 to SafetyFirst@tvfr.com.




